
First Congregational Church is Resuming Worship Services!

Due to the Massachusetts state reopening regulations and current UCC guidelines, we have decided to 
hold services outside in our church parking lot. In an effort to keep all of our members and staff safe, 
we will hold CAR SERVICES. We will try this for the remainder of the month of June starting on 
Sunday, June 7, 2020.

Rev Bob will officiate to the best of his abilities on the perimeter of the parking lot closest to the 
parsonage side at the rear of the church.

You will be asked to park your vehicle in the parking lot rows closer to that end of the church and turn
off your car. Please stay in your car and open one window so that you can hear the services.

The map below shows how to park for our new services.

We respectfully request that no one leave their vehicles. In the event that you cannot hear well, you 
may bring your own chair to put next to your car but you must remain 12 or more feet from anyone 
and masks should be worn if exiting the vehicle, although we ask you try not to do so.

We will not serve communion, have our choir singing, distribute bulletins, or hold a coffee hour until 
it is safe to do so.

We will have a view of our church families in their cars, a lovely service with pre-recorded music, 
prayers and an offering taken from a distance.

As Congregationalists, we want to naturally congregate. Although this will be difficult for us, we must
keep each others health and safety our number one priority during this unprecedented time. 

Services will be held rain or shine! We believe the Lord will be shining on us even if the sun may not 
be.

Please join us for our Social Distance Car Prayers and Services beginning Sunday, June 7, 2020 at 
10:00 am.


